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Update to June 5, 2016 Shooting Incident  

  
On June 5, 2016 at approximately 3:38 a.m., Aqib Talib was brought to Medical City Hospital 

at 7777 Forest Lane with a gunshot wound to the leg. Talib stated he had been shot while in the 

Hamilton Park area of Dallas. Investigators from the Crimes Against Persons Division responded 

to the hospital and canvassed the Hamilton Park area and found no evidence of a shooting.  

 

On September 21, 2016, CAPERS Investigators met with Aqib Talib’s attorney in Dallas. The 

attorney provided a letter that stated Aqib Talib admitted he shot himself accidentally. The 

investigation is ongoing at this time.  
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